


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To:  Barbara Lipscomb, City Manager 

From:  Gary Fenton, Director of Recreation and Parks  

Date:  April 20, 2016 

Re:  Celebration of Youth Expression – May 7, 2016 

  

The Recreation and Parks Department would like to invite Greenville City Council members and yourself 
to attend the 2016 Celebration of Youth Expression, Saturday, May 7, 5:30 p.m. at the Town Common 
Amphitheater.    
 
This is the second year for this event, which is designed to highlight the visual and performing arts skills 
of Pitt County residents, ages 5-18.  We anticipate 15 to 20 performances on stage, and  25 to 30 
submissions for the art exhibit.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.   
 
 
 
 
cc:  Merrill Flood, Assistant City Manager 
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